
Ohio State Reschedules Home Game Against
Penn State For Feb. 24

Ohio State women’s basketball has rescheduled a home game with Penn State for Thursday, Feb. 24,
with tip set for 6 p.m.

The game was originally scheduled for Jan. 3, but was postponed following positive tests within the
Penn State program. It was the second cancellation or postponement Ohio State has suffered this
season, the first being its canceled game with UCLA in December.

The matchup with Penn State is now Ohio State’s penultimate game of the regular season, as the
Buckeyes close things out at Michigan State on Feb. 27. The Big Ten Women’s Basketball Tournament
then begins on March 2, lasting until March 6.

Ohio State plays tonight at Minnesota, with tip set for 6 p.m. The game will be broadcast on Big Ten
Network Plus.
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